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Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
1435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
 
 
Date: 12-9-2019 
 
SUBJECT: FCC Application for (FCC ID: EF400180, Model: 2GIG-CO8E-345) 
 
 
This letter is to formally notify that the following modification(s) had been made to our Carbon 
Monoxide Detector, Model # 2GIG-CO8E-345, during FCC certification testing, and will be 
implemented in production. 
 
Modification(s): 
 

1. Changed R9 to 68 Ohms 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to give me  
a call at (949) 395-1702. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Torey Oliver 
Regulatory Engineer 
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